
   
 
 

CANDLEWOOD SHORES TAX DISTRICT 

 
 

Board Interest Form 

All Board Position Nominees are to submit a Board Interest Form for community review in advance of 

the vote. All Nominees, should they obtain a position, are aware they are making a commitment to the 

Board and the Community for one (1) or more years, depending on position, and are to attend and 

participate in all meetings.  

Name:  Michael Walsh 

Address: 10 South Lakeshore Drive, Brookfield, CT 06804 

Email: mpwalsh1122@gmail.com 

Phone Number: Please provide us with a phone number in the text of your email.  

Board Position you are interested in:  Director 3-year term 
 

ARTICLE III – DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS  
Section 3 – In any fiscal year in which the District’s receipts from all sources exceeds two hundred fifty 
thousand dollars, no more than two-thirds of the Board shall be members of the same political party.  

1. What political party are you affiliated with, if any?   Independent 

2. Do you currently live in Candlewood Shores Tax District?  Yes No  

3. Are you a registered voter in the Town of Brookfield or an owner of property in Candlewood 
Shores Tax District with an assessed value of at least $1000?  Yes No   

Brief History:   

My wife Kathleen and I have proudly called Candlewood Shores home since 2017, and we’ve 
truly come to cherish everything that makes this community so special. With over 30 years of 
experience in finance, I’ve led IT and operations teams at several international firms. Along the 
way, I’ve served on a number of industry boards, where I gained a deep appreciation for the 
power of collaboration in driving meaningful progress and making thoughtful decisions. 

It’s been an honor to serve on the Candlewood Shores board over the past year.  I’m excited to 
continue working together with all of you to address our community’s challenges and support 
its continued well-being. As a father of two and grandfather of two, I’m deeply committed to 
ensuring that future generations can enjoy all that Candlewood Shores has to offer, just as we 
have. 

 
 



 
 
Why would you like to serve on the Board?  

My primary goal in continuing to serve as a board member of Candlewood Shores is to use my 
experience to help drive meaningful improvements in our community. I’ve led large teams on 
complex, long-term projects, and I believe that background positions me well to address the key 
issues we face, particularly in areas like water management, safety, and security. 

I understand the importance of listening to every voice, and throughout my career, I’ve learned 
how to hear diverse perspectives while still moving forward to find effective solutions. I’m 
confident that my skills and experience will make a positive impact for Candlewood Shores. 

If you are currently serving on the CSTD Board, explain why you would like to re-run:  

First and foremost, it has been a great honor to serve the Candlewood Shores community and 
Board this past year as a Director. Over the past year, I’ve offered thoughtful perspectives and 
constructive input on the key issues the Board has faced. I believe I can continue to contribute 
in a meaningful way and remain committed to supporting the best interests of our community. 

 

Please email completed form to Nancy Johnson at npj09@aol.com by 5pm on April 23rd, 2025. 


